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Newsletter for May, 2023 

…  
Our last meeting, Pres. Alex Preciado, Treasurer John Diaz, 1st Vice Stan 

Martinez, 2nd Vice Rich O’Brien, exec. Committee: Lewis B org, Chuck Gullo, 

and Charlie Cano were present. Also present were Dan Palermo and Larry 

Shanahan. Joe Rotolo and Larry Gallegos were excused. 

 

Treasurer John Diaz first read the vouchers for payment prior to handing them 

over ot the Executive Committee for their review and approval. Next, a financial 

statement on Council #2 April checking account disbursements and receipts was 

passed out to the members and read. The report indicated we had total deposits 

of $14,012.11 and total of disbursements of $2,198.89. End of the month balance 

was $21,198.89. Merrill Lynch investment at the end of April was $671,480.04. 

Combined checking and investment accounts totaled $692,786.40. 

Treasurer John Diaz contacted Mr. Saso regarding the 2 CDs that are maturing 

to go ahead with the proposal of reinvesting the two CDs.  

 

I reminded the members regarding the essay contest that the closing date is 

approaching quickly. I have only received 4 applications. 

 

Since our next meeting will be on same date as the Summer Session Conference, 

we decided to have it next if possible. I’ll check with Gene with the American 

Legion. 

 

Our next meeting, will be June 27th, 2023. Doors will open at 11am and meeting 

starts at 11:30am. I was able to contact Gene and he stated that it is fine to hold 

the meeting on the 27th. 
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Say a little prayer… for everyone especially the ones who are ill.  

 


